
That’s why we’re partnering with our neighbors to 
save Chester Upland’s neighborhood public schools 

We are concerned	
We have deep concerns about expanding charter schools in Chester Upland, 
especially as our educators and support professionals struggle to meet the needs of our 
students with insufficient resources. The last thing we need right now is an expansion of 
charter schools that will drain even more resources from our neighborhood schools. 
And it could be the first step toward charterizing every school building in the district.

Why do we need neighborhood schools?
Chester Upland’s educators and support professionals are committed to our 
community’s children. We live in this community, we are your neighbors, and we care 
about the success of the children of Chester Upland. While many districts like Chester 
Upland experience high rates of turnover, our public schools employ many veteran 
educators who have been teaching in this community for decades. That level of 
commitment makes a difference in the lives of Chester Upland’s students.

Where will our tax dollars go?
Some of our tax dollars will likely go to for-profit companies. While charter schools must be operated by 
nonprofit organizations under Pennsylvania law, they often spend a lot of taxpayer money contracting for school 
services with for-profit enterprises. If the goal is to make a profit off the education of Chester Upland’s 
students, it’s hard to imagine how taxpayers like us will come out ahead.

What can we do about it?
Chester Upland’s educators and support professionals are engaging with district and 
community leaders and our neighbors to make sure that our voices are heard in this 
process. We all live in Chester Upland, and we know better than anyone what our 
community and our students need. That is a valuable perspective that must be 
considered in this process.

     
     Learn More

Chester Upland’s educators and support professionals 
care about our community’s kids

SAVE CHESTER UPLAND’S SCHOOLS



Save Chester 
Upland Schools

Three Steps You Can Take RIGHT NOW to 

Save Chester 
Upland Schools

		  1.  Like and share our Facebook page:  
            	      facebook.com/SaveChesterSchools
		
		  2.  Attend the Next School Board Meeting.  
		         When: Thursday, December 19 at 6 p.m.
		         Where: Chester Upland School District Board Room  
                                   (First floor of Chester High School)
		         Why: The School Board supports the charter takeover of 		
				      Chester Upland School District. We plan to ask them  
				      why and want you there for support.

		  3.  Keep showing how much you care about Chester  
                     Upland public schools!  

Chester Upland EA and ESP members show up every day to provide the children of Chester with a  quality 
education. We maintain high professional standards by putting our kids first, no matter what.  Our total 

commitment to public education is critical to sustaining our momentum in this fight.

www.facebook.com/SaveChesterSchools


